
 

25626 Telegraph Road  |  Southfield, Michigan 48034  |  www.comcastcorporation.com 

September 13, 2023 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
 

Jacqueline Beaudry 
City Clerk 
City of Ann Arbor 
301 E. Huron Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647  
Via email: cityclerk@a2gov.org 
 
 
Re: Proposed Street Vacation in City of Ann Arbor 
 
Dear Ms. Beaudry, 
 
Comcast is in receipt of a notice to vacate the alley in Block 3 of the Plat of Hamilton, 
Rose and Sheehan’s Addition to the City and Town of Ann Arbor serving part of Lots 8 
and 18, and all Lots 9, 10, 19 and 20.  
 
We have reviewed the request and determined that Comcast has aerial facilities over the 
alley.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate 
to contact me directly at (313) 363-8027. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeff Dobies 
Senior Manager, Construction 
Comcast Cable 
 


